
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

Pinders Primary School – Weekly Newsletter 

Dear Parent Carer 
 
Year 4 and Year 3 / 4 went on their fully funded trip to the National Mining Museum this week. They 
had a great time hunting for minibeasts and then making them homes. 
 
This supports their science work and also leads into the school project to improve habitats in our 
outside area. You will have noticed a fence being constructed by the path, this area is to have 
wildflowers planted within it and climbing plants that will attract insects. The raised flower beds near 
the upper school entrance will also be planted with bee and butterfly loving plants. A laurel hedge has 
also been planted around the boundary between us and St Austin’s, this is to encourage hedgerow 
insects and birds. All these developments are enhancing the great work achieved from our Big Dig last 
year. 
 
We are seeing some fantastic progress with learning multiplication and division facts across school, as 
the children aim to climb the diamond dash. Keep up the good work everyone!  
Below is this week’s activity suggestion. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Headteacher 
Mrs Kemplay 

Next week is the last week of this half term, we have a Spring disco one on Wednesday for EYFS and 
KS1 and then KS2 on the Thursday. We break up at 3.15pm on Friday 14th February.  
 
IMPORTANT REMINDER 
Due to allergies, we are a nut free school, this means lunches must be nut free, no peanut butter or 
Nutella in sandwiches. If these are seen the sandwiches will be removed. Obviously, no nuts 
themselves. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 



 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

Every week one child from each class is nominated as Star of the Week in 

recognition of their hard work, achievement and progress. Our stars of the 

week this week are: 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Attendance Star 

Nursery AM 93.46 Noora  For always being polite and friendly with others.  

Nursery PM Ziyaan For developing confidence with sharing his ideas 
and thoughts.  

Lions 
79.13 

Finn For trying really hard with his handwriting and 
to present his writing neatly.   

Tigers 
90 

Bilal For trying hard in phonics and working hard on 
blending.  

Year 1 97.24 Ava For being resilient in her learning. 

Year 1/2 
87.33 

Naazneen For challenging herself in Maths and Diamond 
Dash  

Year 2 
95.17 

Vin For his knowledge of Robert Scott in our 
geography learning. 

Year 3 93.84 Jeannine For being helpful. 

Year 3/4 95.64 Ben For being an active member of the class in PE. 

Year 4 

91.67 

Ahmed For excellent engagement and teamwork during 
our minibeast visit to NCM.    

  

Year 5 92.95 Hawaa For showing resilience in all of her learning. 

Year 5/6 85.36 Yashane For a big improvement in his attitude to writing. 

Year 6 89.30 Katie For her attitude to learning.  



 

 


